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Gary, As you know, from the  emails, for over two weeks I have asked Bill Mulholland  to confirm he was
in agreement with my position on the Conservation Subdivision, that a  three lot conservation subdivision
is permissible.  That the regulation does not prohibit an applicant  form seeking such when there are three
or less  lots. What it requires  is the commission to require an applicant consider such when it is more
than three lots.   My understanding  Bill is on agreement with my analysis.   My client had completed the
revised plans long ago but had not submitted them while waiting for Mr. Mulholland to respond. Quite
frankly they did not want to waste either the planning commissions time or their time to submit what they
would hope to be final plans until they received confirmation from Mr. Mulholland so that we would only
do this once.
 
 
     As you indicated during both the July and August Planning Commission meetings the plans for this Lot
Line Revisions/Re-Subdivision plans were "substantially complete". Under this set of facts, typically, this
is handled by the East Lyme Planning Commission by conditionally approving the application with the
requirements of the outstanding conditions. I indicated this to you in my letter dated August 3, 2020,
which is part of the record of my clients pending application, and included the legal authority to do so.
 The commission chose not to proceed down this path. 
 
    In any event I will be present for tonight’s hearing to  update the commission as to where we are.  I
have attached the plans which were revised per the afore mentioned August 31, 2020 meeting to
demonstrate my client continues to be responsive to staff comments. I would also note they include the
test hole and perk test locations necessary for Ledge Light Health Districts review. Please let me know
how you wish to proceed this evening. 

 

Regards Paul

 

 
Paul M. Geraghty
Geraghty & Bonnano, LLC
38 Granite Street
New London, CT 06320
p.860-447-8077
f.860-447-9833
 
 
“Please note that among the services that this firm provides is for attempting to collect a debt,
and if this communication is in regards to a debt collection, any information obtained will be
used for that purpose.”
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the intended recipient of this message, you are prohibited from reading, disclosing, reproducing,
distributing, disseminating or otherwise using this transmission.  Delivery of this message to any person
other than the intended recipient is not intended to waive any right or privilege.  If you have received this
message in error, please promptly notify the sender immediately and delete this message from your
system.
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